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NEXT BUREAU MEETING ♦ MAY 16. 2004
 

The next Masonic Service Bureau meeting will be 
Sunday, May 16, 2004 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
150 N. Madison Avenue 

Coffee and Rolls 9:15 A.M. ♦ Meeting 10:00 A.M. 
Ladies Welcome 

 

Our speaker will be: 

Worshipful Stuart A. Wright 
Past Potentate of Al Malaikah Shrine 

Wor. Stu Wright is Chairman of the Endowments, Wills and Gifts 
Committee of Al Malaikah Shrine and has great insight into the financial 
process of the Children's Hospital. It takes millions of dollars to provide free 
care to the hundreds of children, both inpatients and outpatients, treated 
at the Hospital. This money comes from us. Come and hear how your 
money is spent and find out all that it does. I know that you will leave 
feeling good. 
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